HRT: Decision on relocation of headquarter
On 19 May 2020, HaNoi Railway Transport Joint Stock Company announced the Decision on relocation of headquarter as follows:
Article 1: Relocating the headquarter of Hue Railway Transport Branch - No. 21 Bui Thi Xuan, Phuong Duc Ward, Hue City, Thua Thien Hue Province to the address of Group 4, Nam Ly Ward, Dong Hoi City, Quang Binh province as of June 1, 2020
The name and function of Hue Railway Transport Branch remain unchanged
Article 2: Director of Hue Railway Transport Branch is responsible for working with local management agencies and carrying out the procedures for moving headquarter of Hue Railway Transport Branch as prescribed
[bookmark: _GoBack]Article 3: This Decision takes effect from the date of signing. The General Director of the Company, Director of Hue Railway Transport Branch; Heads of professional departments of the Company and Heads of related units are responsible for executing this decision.
